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Abstracts open............................................. 1 March
Abstracts close............................................. 3 June
Confirm Abstract acceptance .................... 3 July
Early Bird Registration closes..................... 1 August

Registration closes....................................... 30 August
Conference fieldtrips .................................. 9 September
Conference presentations .......................... 10-12 September
Aquaculture Workshops ............................. 13 September

Important Dates

The 15th Aquaculture Association of Southern Africa (AASA) Conference Conference, 
co-hosted by the EU Horizon 2020 ASTRAL (All Atlantic Ocean Sustainable, Profitable 
and Resilient Aquaculture) project as part of the Atlantic Aquaculture 
International Conference 2024, will be held from 9 to 13 September 
2024 on the Stellenbosch University Campus.

The Conference program will focus on the classical Aquaculture 
topics like: Nutrition & Feed, Health & Disease, Breeding & 
Genetics, Water Ecology, Marketing & Finance, Production 
Systems, Aquaculture Policies etc. But new relevant topics will 
also be added to the program like: Sustainability, 
Biotechnology, Genomics, Aquaponics, New Technology & 
Innovation, Seaweeds, IMTA Systems, New Species, 
Socioeconomics and Research & Development.

With this conference we have made a significant investment into 
the aquaculture sector and hope you will use this event to facilitate 
greater regional cooperation, international linkages and to make new friends 
and acquaintances.

Given the global demands for aquaculture products and resources we have in 
Africa, we look forward to great advances in this sector on our continent. It is with 
this in mind that we believe we can collectively take aquaculture to new heights. This 
Conference is arranged for you, we invite you to make full use of this special opportunity.

Call for abstracts are now open at https://www.aasa-aqua.co.za/conference/  

The deadline to submit your abstract is 3 June 2024.

For more information on attending the conference, sponsoring and exhibiting  please contact the 
organizers at confetal@iafrica.com.

Online registration will open by 15 April 2024.

We look forward to welcoming you to Stellenbosch.

For more information contact the event organizer: confetal@iafrica.com
Website:  https://www.aasa-aqua.co.za/conference/
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